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25th April, 2023 
 
 

EID Celebration Day 
Friday, 28th April  

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
We are very excited to share that we will be hosting an EID celebration day on Friday, 28th 
April, for all children at St Chads School. Many of our school community have celebrated Eid 
with friends and family, visited their local Mosque, shared wonderful dishes and exchanged 
gifts, to mark the end of Ramadan.  
 
We would like to invite your child to wear traditional clothes, Eid clothes or special clothes to 
school. Please ensure that their clothes are sensible for the school day, and they do not 
include jewellery or heeled shoes.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
At the end of the school day Mr Aziz from the Ideal Sweet Centre on Normanton Road, will join 
us at the gate at the end of school day to gift a traditional sweet to all children. The main 
ingredients are flour, food colouring, baking soda and sugar. If your child has a known food 
allergy please let your child’s class teacher know.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Miss K Gilsenan  
Inclusion Lead  
 
 


